From: Karen & Mark Ford/Regan <ford.regan@outlook.com>

Sent: Wednesday, 7 March 2018 5:48 p.m.
To: Mailroom Mailbox

Subject: LTP SUBMISSION

Hello,

| would like the 145 — Westmorland bus service retained in some form as it is used by my children when the catch
the bus home after school. Can the route be reconfigured to still end in Westmorland, or the orbiter route altered to
pass Penruddock Rise? The Westmorland to Eastgate route is not the most suitable as it does not pass through a
hub and transit from one bus to another is not convenient.

If the 145 bus service is to be removed then the CCC will need to complete serious work urgently on the footpath
along Cashmere Road from Oderings to Penruddock Rise, Westmorland as the path often floods and this requires
my children to have to walk out on, or near, the roadway to pass the flooding.

Thank you,
Mark Regan
14 Croftfield PI
Westmorland.



